
This term has literally flown by. Some highlights have been the incredible STEAM exhibitions across 

the school – Thank you Niamh for championing these – and well done to all the classes for 

producing such well thought out and creative things. SATS and the work the staff and children have 

done has been incredible so a big well done to them. Also, the building work; we have the dream 

team working with us and helping our building look magnificent. I am excited for the end of this 

work though so we can do some playground and outside area planning for the future. Have a very well 

deserved half term holiday and I shall see you on Tuesday 5th June.  Robin 
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GDPR 
You may have heard lots in the media about GDPR 

(General Data Protection Regulation).  This affects all 

businesses and organisations from 25th May 2018 and 

refers to the data that is held about the children, 

families and staff etc. All primary schools are being 

supported by Camden in implementing the new 

requirements. For schools this includes having a new 

GDPR Policy and a privacy statement (drafts already 

created on our website).  GDPR affects pupil records, 

transfer of information to new schools, how records 

are stored etc.  Most of our data is kept on our secure 

school management system – Integris. GDPR for 

schools is nothing to worry about, but just to keep you 

informed of the changes ahead. 

Friends of Primrose Hill 

Thank you to all of you who have provided a logo idea 

for FOPHS. We had a great selection and it was a hard 

choice to make the final decision. However, the 

winning logo is designed  by Lorenzo C in Squirrels. 

Congratulations Lorenzo, we are looking forward to 

using this on our FOPHS newsletter!  

Tadpoles Mosaic 
Work has begun on the design and then making of an 

amazing legacy mosaic piece at the entrance of the 

Tadpoles classroom. The aim is to work as a school 

community to create a Tadpole themed mosaic to 

display next to the front door of their building. It will 

make for a very warm welcome to all our families whose 

children attend the wonderful Tadpoles class. 

We extend a huge ‘thank you’ to Dita, Bethabel and 

Egzona who have worked really hard so far to research 

images and develop some fantastic designs for the 

mosaic, and we are now in a position, after half term, to 

start making it! 

We would love for more Tadpole parents to come along 

and help make the mosaic. No artist experience is 

required, our fabulous resident artist Alice will be there 

to help you every step of the way. If there is space for 

other helpers, we’ll happily open it up to the wider 

school community. We need many hands, so even if you 

can only spare 15 minutes, please do come along. It’s 

also a lovely opportunity to have a coffee, tea, a biscuit 

or two and a socialise with other parents. 

Work on the mosaic happens 

between 9 and 10.30 am each 

Tuesday, starting from the 

first week back after half 

term. Please come and speak 

to Liz in the Tadpoles, Alice 

or Richard if you’d like to 

learn more or volunteer your 

time, as little or as much as 

you can manage. 
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Next Term 
Some exciting things next term to finish up the year; Phonics 

Week, Healthy Eating Week, Eid, Y6 School Journey, Sports 

Days, Visits for our new Nursery and Reception children. Please 

check the online calendar for some key events but note the 

following below:   

Mon 4th June             INSET DAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tues 5th June              Grasshoppers to Post Office Museum 

Weds 6th June             Beetles to Post Office Museum 

Thurs 7th June             Y6 App Making Trip to CLC 

Fri 8th June                  9am Y6 School Journey Meeting 

                                 Y6 App Making Trip to CLC 

Mon 11th June             Y1 Phonics Checks Begin 

                                 Healthy Eating Week 

Thurs 14th June           Eid Begins 

Fri 15th June                Y4 Drama Day 

Mon 18th June             Y3 to CLC 

                                 RE Day 

                                 Y5 Trip to the Mosque 

Tues 20th June            Y6 Trip to Synagogue 

Mon 25th June             Y6 School Journey 

Tues 26th June             Bats to Music Festival with Tom 

Fri 29th June                9am Maths Stay & Play Event 

                                 New Nursery Children Open Day 

Tues 3rd July               Y2 Seaside Trip 

Tues 10th July              Y6 to CLC 

                                 Problem Solving Day 

Weds 11th July            Reports Home to Parents 

Thurs 12th July            Nursery Sports Morning 

Fri 13th July                 Reception & KS1 Sports Morning 

Mon 16th July              2:45 New Ladybirds Welcome Meeting 

Tues 17th July              2:45 New Ladybirds Welcome Meeting 

Weds 18th July            3:30 Reports Drop-in Meeting for Parents 

Thurs 19th July            6pm Y6 Production at Haverstock School 

Fri 20th July                 KS2 Sports Day 

Weds 25th July         1:30 Finish, Last Day of Term 

Attendance & 
Punctuality 

A disappointing end to the half 
term with 93.78% across the 

whole school. Lets make sure we 
prevail and end the next half 

with a high percentage! 

EYFS: 92.95% KS1-KS2: 
94.02% 

WELL DONE TO 
WOODPECKERS 98.66%! 

Chickens  

We are so eggcited we might pop! 

Don't know if any of you saw that there was a very 

special wedding last Saturday? We were lucky enough 

to be invited! As celebrity hens we do lots for the 

charity sector, we recently did a top 

secret gig for sparrows having trouble 

finding affordable nests in Camden, that's 

what clinched our invitation we think. 

What a day, Harry the hawk and Meghan 

the mud lark were just what the bird 

world needed. All that pomp and ceremony makes 

one proud to be a chicken. The dress was amazing, 

we were so close we could run a feather over it. 

Robin (the actual Robin) predicted the designer. He 

is very skilled in these things. Shame he wasn't 

invited. Perhaps he was too busy presenting RSPB 

T.V! 

We will remember that day forever.  Have a lovely 

little break and see you in a week. 

Madonna & Cyndi  

Summer fair 14th July 

We are holding a meeting on 

Tuesday 5th June at 9 and again 

at 3pm. We need volunteers to 

help organise and volunteer on the 

day. If you are interested please 

leave a note at the office for Tania 

and she will contact you. 

Message from Jordan—PE Lead 

I want to start by saying a massive well done 

to the boys in Year3/4, who went to Parliament 

Hill running track to play in the Camden Schools 

Sports Association football tournament. We 

finished an impressive 3rd out of 30 schools 

across the borough which is a credit to the 

boys. With the world cup starting very soon, 

Dean, Robin and I will be 

organising a fund-raising day 

which will be all about the world 

cup. We wil l keep you 

updated with more information 

closer to the time.   

Stars of the week  


